
Year 2 news  7th February 2020 

As we head towards half term, Year 2 have been really enjoying stepping into the shoes of 

Charlie Bucket and writing letters to their parents to describe the wonders they have 

experienced so far at Willy Wonka’s Chocolate Factory (including the strange Oompa-

Loompas and Mr Wonka himself!)  

We wanted to discover where chocolate comes from so in Geography we had a look at the 

countries that grow the cacao pod and how the beans are harvested and processed to 

make chocolate.  

In Science we have begun an experiment focusing on the importance of 

hygiene. This has linked to the work we have been doing on the 

importance of keeping healthy and exercising. We went onto the 

playground to create our own exercises to raise our heart rate quickly.   

In Maths we have been consolidating our knowledge of 2D and 3D 

shapes and investigating their properties. We’ve been able to identify a 

3D shape’s faces, edges and vertices and sorted shapes according to 

their properties.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ‘Open the Book’ assemblies 

were a great success! 

  

Coming up… 

We are looking at finding fractions of shape and amounts in Maths over the next couple of 

weeks.  

We’ll also be researching Roald Dahl in our English lessons to create a biography about the 

famous author.  

 


